Subject: Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters

From: "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 17/02/2002, 12:56

To: Radio Staff



The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications.

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard.

This newsletter originally published as above date.

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses.

Background Story to Email:-

Newsletter Weekly Update.

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary

Subject: News W/E 16.02.2002

From: "Secretary" < Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 17/02/2002, 12:56

To: Radio Staff

Hi Guys

Don't get too close to the computer I have one of the many cold/flu viruses and I am dribbling all over the keyboard. No visit for me to the hospital this week.

Here is some good news for you this week.

£225 Donation

Each November I always write to the Victoria hall trust to seek their support for another years radio authority licence. I am pleased to report they have stumped up the cash, 12 years now they have been sponsors so I am very pleased with the continuing support.

CD2 Studio 2

I have done the repair but it won't now appear until next week

Cassette Decks

The two studios have one in each, which is used for recording. I need to know if anyone is still using them to record their shows. Please email me ASAP.

Mini-discs

I read an article in the daily mail this week which says that sales of the mini-disc have taken a dramatic tumble. The record industry says it's due to the explosion of MP3/players and availability. The mini-disc is the perfect medium for obtaining crystal clear recordings and perfect for us as hospital radio to provide jingles and program inserts. This is bad news really because if it goes the way of betamax, players/recorders will become very expensive as they will only be available via professional suppliers. The domestic versions will no longer be developed or be available through the high street. Keeping an eye on this!!

Volunteers

Each December the All Saints church in Ascot donates £100 to the league of friends and has done so since time began. When I sent the thankyou letter this year I enclosed two of our leaflets with the request for them to put it on their notice board. They have done better than that, they have included an article in their parish magazine recently and this week the Bracknell news carried words from that article under the Ascot page saying we need more volunteers. One problem though the paper printed our email address with a hyphen in it but the web address was correct. Hopefully this might generate some more interest.

Regards Keep on Rockin PJ

All content is copyrighted

No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent

©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive/